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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 6/6 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75%  3/3 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  4 

UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A   10 

   
  
Narrative update:    
It has clearly been a very busy time for State Council Members. Thank you to all TUSA staff, representatives and 
volunteers for their hard work and support during this time.   
  
Since our last State Council Meeting on Wednesday the 7th of February, I have begun keeping a rough track of my 
hours working for TUSA. As of the evening of Thursday the 19th of February, I have spent roughly 70 hours on TUSA 
related events, meetings, and communications over the last 3.2 weeks. This averages out to 21.8 hours per week, 
while my contract is for 12 hours per week (8 for Southern Campus President and 4 for Deputy President). I am 
comfortable with these statistics though, as they are evidently skewed by orientation and Clubs and Societies Days. 
Here is an outline of some key meetings and events which I was involved in over the last month, including:  

• UTAS Meeting – Animals on Campus, led by M Mitchell, 14/2/24.  
• UTAS Meeting – PVC-CL N Farrelly and key TUSA Staff, 14/2/24.  
• UTAS Orientation Week activities, including New to Town; Welcome to Sustainability; This is TUSA; 
CoBE Orientation; CAM Orientation; O-Day Hobart City; Bachelor of Arts Orientation; Bachelor of Laws 
Orientation; O-Day Sandy Bay; Melville Street Student Accommodation Orientation; and Eats and Beats. 
Many of these orientation sessions I presented and spoke at as a TUSA Representative, beyond general 
engagement.   
• Academic Senate Induction for new members, 19/2/24.  
• Clubs and Societies Council Meeting #1 Hobart and Online, as chair and SC Representative, 
19/2/24.    
• Southern Clubs and Societies Day, including set up on the 27th and 28th, helping with the event itself 
on the 28th, and packing down on the 28th and 29th of February.   
• Northern Clubs and Societies Day, including set up on the 29th and 1st, helping with the event itself 
on the 1st, and packing down on the 1st and 2nd of March.   
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In the coming month, I have a few projects to continue to pursue. Some of my ‘bigger picture’ priorities will include 
helping to run a Tasmanian ‘Change the Age’ campaign, aligned with the NUS; representation and support of 
students in CAM and the School of Social Sciences; and continuing conversations with UTAS about appropriate and 
safe transport between the Southern Campuses. Please reach out to me in person or via email 
(southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time with any questions, comments, stories, or concerns.   
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